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Jesus said, “Come, follow Me and I will make you fishers of people.”
Matthew 4:19

We are so happy to have made it through
another year! We have been able to feed and
support so many people within the community

in 2022!
Approximately 7,540 families fed

Over 300,000 pounds of food disseminated
8,500 pounds of essential items dispersed

We established a partnership with
Food Bank of the Rockies! This

collaboration will enable us to ensure
consistent access to staple foods and

increase our distribution efforts!

We appreciate our devoted volunteers
that have helped us achieve our

success this year.
One of our goals in 2023 is to

continue to grow our dedicated group
of helpers!






HOLIDAY
BLESSINGS!

We celebrated an incredibly successful
Thanksgiving and Christmas this year.

Special thanks to: Colorado TaeKwondo
Institute, Denver Mint Police, Denver Rescue
Mission, Jeffco Action Center, Food Bank of

the Rockies, Green Mountain Terrace
Neighborhood, Northglenn American Legion,

Safeway, and Toys for Tots Aurora.

BOONDOCKS!
Thanks to the American Legion ladies

Auxiliary - the kids had a blast at our annual
Christmas trip to Boondocks this year. 

They can’t wait to go again next season!



HELLO 2023!

This year we will continue to serve the greatest needs of our community, including visiting
our transitional housing families, resident Veterans, and seniors locations weekdays, with a

food pantry held each Saturday at Mountair Church. You can stay up to date with the latest
locations and special events on our Facebook page, "Brown Bag Ministries, Inc". Go visit our

webpage, brownbagministries.org, where we will soon highlight a revolving “Getting to
Know You” questionnaire focusing on our volunteers, key partners, and community members. 



We look forward to exciting new opportunities in 2023!

Donations Website Facebook

http://brownbagministries.org/

